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Sequence VIF 

I have been participating with the fuel WG.  They are attempting to develop a 
procedure to test new fuels beside Haltermann.  Additionally, what reference oil 
to use. 
 

Sequence IVB 

There have been numerous conference calls conducted by the WG, and I have 
been an active participate. After the WG made many changes, I took all the 
changes and developed a clean copy of the document.  I would hope the WG will 
conduct a straw ballot in July. 

 

I estimate I will have spent 77 hours working on the 2 documents over 
the past 6 months. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

E. A. Hap Thompson  

E. A. Hap Thompson 
Facilitator 
 


